
for 1953. Many member states have expressed concern that costs
should be growing at a time when their other financial commitments
are at a higli level. Reflecting these views, the General Assembly
has emphasized the importance of ensuring that the activities
and programmes of the various organizations are kept within
manageable proportions, having regard to the resources available
for them, and has recommended that member governments en-
deavour to stabilize the expenditures of the United Nations and
the Agencies. In the Canadian view, member states can work
towards these objectives by exerting their influence in debate on
behaif of economy, and by exercising seif-restraint in calling for
the extension of United Nations activities in directions which
would add substantially to present costs. Cana.dian delegations to
mýeetings of the General Assembly and of the Agencies have given
vigorous support to efforts to achieve greater concentration of
resources on projects which deserve priority; to eliminate waste
and extravagance; to improve administrative methods and tech-niques; and to co-ordinate programmes in order to avoid duplication
of effort.
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